BOARD OF HEALTH ADVISORY

Preventing Mosquito Bites
As West Nile Virus (WNV) and Easter Equine Encephalitis(EEE)have recently been found in mosquito pools in the City of Brockton, the Board of Health would like to remind residents to do all that they can to prevent mosquito bites.
West Nile Virus (WNV) and Eastern Equine Encephalitis (EEE) are rare but serious illnesses spread by the bite of an infected mosquito.  By taking a few common sense precautions, people can help to protect themselves and their loved ones:
Apply Insect Repellent when you go outdoors.  Use a repellent with DEET (n,n-diethyl-m-tolvamide),permethrin, picaridim (KBR3023), IR3535 or oil of lemon eucalyptus [p-methane 3, 8 diol (pmd)] according to the instructions on the product label. Deet products should not be used on infants under two months of age and should not be used in concentrations of 30% of less on older children.  Oil of lemon eucalyptus should not be used on children under three years of age.  Permethrin  products are intended for use on items such as clothing, shoes, bed nets and camping gear and should not be applied to skin.
Be Aware of Peak Mosquito Hours.  The hours from dusk to dawn are peak biting times for many mosquitoes.  Consider rescheduling outdoor activities that occur during evening or early morning.  Otherwise, take extra care to use repellent and wear protective clothing.

Clothing Can Help reduce mosquito bites.  Wearing long-sleeves, long pants and socks when outdoors will help keep mosquitoes away from your skin.
Keep Mosquitoes Out of Your Home make sure window and door screens are tight fitting.  Repair any torn screens.

Remove Areas of Standing Water from your home.  Examples of standing water are trash cans, discarded tires, clogged roof drains.
Contact Information and Questions please dial (781) 232-9280 Board of Health Mosquito Update Hotline
